
General Information for all students REVUE DAY

● When you arrive on Revue Day, put all your costumes in the assigned
dressing rooms.  DW is not responsible for lost or misplaced items.

● Focus Productions (Jon Rabalias) will be backstage 1 hour prior to our
performance shooting video for the DVD.  Jon and his production crew will
have access to the dressing rooms.  His female assistant will check the
dressing rooms before he enters to film.  Please be cooperative and allow
his crew to enter.

● Each child will receive 1 stage door pass for his/her mother on Revue day.
Mother’s with more than one child in the revue will receive 1 stage door
pass per child. You will enter the Convention Center (Townhouse side) and
your Ticket will be scanned.  Please have your ticket and stage door pass
with you at ALL TIMES.  We suggest pinning your ticket and stage pass to
your shirt.  Mothers with a stage door pass will be given a WRISTBAND for
quick entry into the auditorium at the “MOTHER’S ENTRANCE” which is
located at the side door closest to South College Rd.  The wristband is
provided so that your ticket doesn’t need to be scanned multiple times.

● Mothers and dancers are not allowed to watch from backstage.  ONLY the
class stage mother is allowed.

● Quiet and order in the dressing room and backstage is a must.  The
hallways must be kept cleared at all times. No running or loud talking.

● Dancers should be lined up backstage 5 numbers before their own.  At this
time, only the assigned stage mother will line the class up in the backstage
hallway.  This is very important in order for your child to not miss his/her
number.

● All parts of the costume are required.  Dancers do not go on stage if they
are missing a piece of their costume.  No jewelry or nail polish. Do not
wear underwear under tights.



● Make-up must be worn and applied heavily due to lighting.  Earth tones
look best from stage (browns and plums).

● No costumes of any kind are allowed in the audience. Please no cover
ups or robes.  DW revue shirts can be worn in the audience.

● Outside food is allowed in the dressing areas and the convention hall.  It is
NOT allowed inside the auditorium.  Please remember to be courteous and
take out your trash.

● If your child is in multiple revues, you may keep your belongings in the
dressing rooms.  You do not need to exit the dressing rooms between
performances.

● Audience members will need to exit following each performance. Cleaning
crews will be sanitizing in between shows.

● As always, the DW staff is willing to assist you in any way.  Please do not
hesitate to ask questions you may have.  We sincerely thank you for your
support and we look forward to this year’s performances.


